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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin  
Date:  Monday, November 13, 2023  
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Youth and Young Adult Ministry. We 
would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123.  
 

 
 

 

 

New We’re Hiring! 
English 

Camp Pendola in Camptonville, CA 
Camp Pendola is hiring a year-round Facility Supervisor/Caretaker who will live on site at Camp 
Pendola and oversee all maintenance of camp. We are seeking someone with general knowledge 
of carpentry, electrical work, plumbing, and janitorial care. And who is able to work independently 
and with a team.  
Get more information at https://www.scd.org/employment or by contacting Jennifer Campbell, 
Director at (916)733-0135 or jcampbell@scd.org. 

New Great Resource: Answering questions about human existence 
English 

The new book “Science, Reason, and Faith” by Fr. Robert Spitzer, SJ, explores in depth the Bible 
and the intersection of three realms that the secular world tells us are separate and incompatible.  
Fr. Spitzer draws the modern reader's attention to the many seeming conflicts between science, 
reason, and Catholic teaching. By tackling these difficult questions, he shows that it is precisely 
through the integration of science, reason, and faith that we can truly discover ourselves, our 
world, and our God.  You can purchase it at  www.osvcatholicbookstore.com/  

New PANORAMA Fall Retreat for College Young Adults 
English 

November 17-19, 2023 
College young adults are invited to join the Newman Center in Sacramento for their fall retreat 
called Panorama. The retreat will be held at Richardson Springs. For more information, please 
contact the Newman Staff at info@sacramentonewman.org. 
To register, please scan the QR code on the flyer.  
Note: Please refer to the flyer attached for more information.  
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